
 U.S. Army War College Archives - News Article - 01 April 2010 - 2010

New traffic patterns at Claremont Road
start 4/26

 
New traffic patterns at Claremont Road effective April 26

March 31, 2010 -- Starting April 26,  Jim Thorpe Road from Claremont Road to the entrance of the
Meadows, will be closed to traffic until approximately June 1 so that it can be widened and repaved
allowing utilization of the new access control points. All traffic to Carlisle Barracks, the Meadows and
the golf course will need to enter through a temporary road that will be marked. Inclement weather
could delay the start or end date of the project. 

 

Upon turning off of Claremont Road, there will be signage directing traffic to their destination:

Meadows and Golf Course traffic will turn left and proceed as normal
Carlisle Barracks traffic will turn right to the new access control point

Upon approaching the new access control point there will be three options:

Visitors without a DoD Decal will enter the left lane, where they will be directed to the
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Visitors without a DoD Decal will enter the left lane, where they will be directed to the
inspection area
DoD decal holders will enter the center lane
Buses and trucks will use the right lane

Exiting traffic for the Meadows and Golf Course will also be affected

All traffic departing the Meadows and Golf Course must travel to and process through the access control
point, following the lane assignments above.  Once through the checkpoints, they can make a left or
right to exit the installation. Residents will need to show ID at the access control point. 


